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Partners and Supporters of the Bleckley Christian Learning Center

Thank you so much for past support and of course the prayers you offer up for the
Bleckley Christian Learning Center.

The Bleckley Christian Learning Center was established on July 11, 2016. Our first
classes began in the fall of 2016 for the academic school year of 2016-2017. At that
time, we only offered Release Time Education for two 7™ grade and two high school
classes with less than 100 total students. At the end of this school year, we offered
classes to High School, Middle School and Elementary 5™ grade students.

Here are some of the highlights this year. We were blessed with 396 individual
students in the recent school year. Our students enjoyed a Fall and Spring semester
field trip. All students were given a t-shirt with our logo and scripture verse and our
students participated in community service projects such as Operation Christmas
Child. We continue to offer Bible based curriculum to our students offering the hope
found in God’s Word.

Because of the requirements of Release Time Education non-profit status and the
watchful eye of many, we cannot accept any government funding in any form. Our
funding comes primarily from donations from individuals like you and churches.

Starting with the new school year, we will be entering our tenth year of offering Bible
classes to Bleckley County public school and home-schooled students. For safety and
efficiency, we now supply a Para-Pro for every class. This year our daily expense for
an average school day is $367. So, you can see your support and PRAYERS are
essential.

Once again thanks for being Salt and Light and for your support for Bleckley
Christian Learning Center.

Don N. Giles

President

Board of Directors

Bleckley Christian Learning Center

PS: Don’t forget to mark your calendars for this year’s Prayer Walk for Our Schools
Sunday, July 27", 6:00 pm beginning at the Middle School Gym.

“Preparing our Students for God’s Call on Their Lives by Providing
Sound Biblical Teaching”



